SEPTEMBER NEWS

September 5, 2014
[image: image1.jpg]



If your children said it has been a week of testing, they were right!!!!  Greenwood School Corporation has purchased a new benchmarking/progress monitoring program called AIMS Web.  The students were tested for oral reading fluency, comprehension, math computation, and math applications and concepts.  This will allow us to focus instruction on the needs of the students.
Reading
Our comprehension skill this week was identifying character, setting, and plot with the wonderful story “On the Banks of Plum Creek” by Laura Ingalls Wilder.  We will continue to revisit this skill throughout the year.  
Math

With all the testing, the final assessment for rounding will be on Monday.  Then we will move to decimals. (
Spelling

Be sure to have your child practice at home.  Spelling City is always a fun way to review and take practice tests.
Unit 1/Week 3-test today-Long e and o words spelled ea, ee, oa, and ow

Unit 1/Week 4 next Friday-long e words spelled y, ey, and ie
Science

We wrapped up our unit on weathering, erosion, and deposition with a quiz on Wednesday.  The students did an AWESOME job on this quiz! ( We will begin the unit on natural resources and conservation on Monday.
Indiana History

We discussed Indiana’s natural resources this week and will discuss Indiana’s manufacturing, agriculture, and technology next week.  We are nearing the end of the first unit, and tentatively I am anticipating a test during the week of September 22nd. 
Have a great weekend,

Kristin Poe
***Midterms will be sent home next Wednesday ( **
